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Financial Accounting for BBA S.N. Maheshwari & Financial Accounting for BBA has
been written to meet the requirements of undergraduate students, particularly
at the BBA level. This book covers the syllabi of major universities across the
country, providing basic knowledge of accounting principles and practices in a
systematic manner. The topics have been dealt with in a lucid manner to enable
better understanding, especially for those students who do not have an
accounting background. The text is examination-oriented and is supplemented
with relevant solved illustrations for all the topics.
Organizational Behavior Talya N. Bauer 2019
A Diagnostic Approach to Organizational Behavior Judith R. Gordon 1987
Introduction to Human Resource Management Paul Banfield 2012-02-09 Co-written
by an HR lecturer and an HR practitioner, this introductory textbook provides
academic and practical insights which convey the reality of human resource
management. The range of real life cases and learning features enables students
to quickly understand the issues in practice as well as theory, and brings the
subject to life.
Organisation Behaviour - SBPD Publications Dr. F. C. Sharma 2021-12-18 1.
Concept, Nature and Scope of Organisational Behaviour, 2. Organisational Goals,
3. Organisational Behaviour Models, 4. Individual Behaviour, 5. Personality, 6.
Perception, 7. Learning, 8. Motivation—Concept and Theories, 9. Interpersonal
Behaviour [Transactional Analysis and Johari Window, 10. Communication, 11.
Leadership, 12. Group and Group Dynamics, 13. Team Building and Team Work, 14.
Management of Conflict, 15. Management of Change [Organisational Change], 16.
Organisational Development, 17. Organisational Effectiveness, 18.
Organisational Culture, 19. Power and Politics, 20. Quality of Working Life.
Organizational Behavior Jason Colquitt 2011
Principles of Management 3.0 Talya Bauer 2017
organisational-behaviour-bba-notes

1/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 27, 2022 by guest

Organizational Behavior Modification Fred Luthans 1975
Theory Z William G. Ouchi 1993-01-01
Organization Development and Change Thomas G. Cummings 2006
Fundamentals of Organizational Behaviour Nancy Langton 2010-03-15 Building on
the success of the previous edition and the running theme that OB is
forEveryone, this new edition presents all the essential topics in
Organizational Behavior in a concise and readable format. Fundamentals of
Organizational Behaviour, Fourth Canadian Edition, helps students make the
connections between the subject, the world of research that supports OB, and
students' everyday lives, both now and in their future careers.
Organisation Behaviour by Dr. F. C. Sharma - (English) Dr. F. C. Sharma
2020-12-16 According to New Syllabus of Various Universities of UP State and
Uttarakhand State for B. B. A Classes, also very helpful for the students
preparing for various competitive and professional examinations.1. Concept,
Nature and Scope of Organisational Behaviour, 2. Organisational Goals, 3.
Organisational Behaviour Models, 4. Individual Behaviour, 5. Personality, 6.
Perception, 7. Learning, 8. Motivation—Concept and Theories, 9. Interpersonal
Behaviour [Transactional Analysis and Johari Window, 10. Communication, 11.
Leadership, 12. Group and Group Dynamics, 13. Team Building and Team Work, 14.
Management of Conflict, 15. Management of Change [Organisational Change], 16.
Organisational Development, 17. Organisational Effectiveness, 18.
Organisational Culture, 19. Power and Politics, 20. Quality of Working Life.
Fundamentals of Management Stephen P. Robbins 1995
Organisational Change Dianne Waddell 2016-08-31 Change Management is a crucial
process for gaining the competitive advantage that is the goal of many
organisations. Leaders and change agents are often faced with conflicting
challenges of motivating and understanding increasingly diverse workforces,
accounting to stakeholders and planning for the future in a chaotic
environment. Comprising 12 chapters in 6 parts, the text opens with an
explanation of the environment of change faced by organisations today. It then
deals with managing organisational development, which is a planned process of
change which is often subject to the incursions of organisational
transformation, a more dramatic and unpredictable type of change. With the
field of organisational change continuing to evolve, especially in an
international context, future directions of change management are also
discussed. Finally, to emphasise the relationship between theory to practice,
Organisational Change: Development and Transformation 6e provides 10 local and
international case studies and a suite of online cases supported by a case
matrix. Case studies, exercises and support material present the challenges of
change management in a real-life manner - examining issues from a variety of
viewpoints.
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Organisational Behaviour Ian Brooks 2007-06-28 This Value Pack consists of
Organisational Behaviour: Individuals, Groups and Organisation, 3/e by Brooks
plus Organisational Behaviour: Individuals, Groups and Organisation/Management,
1/e; 1/e (ISBN: 9781405883443)
Management Process and Organisational Behaviour (For BCom (Hons.), GGSIP
University, Delhi) Gupta C.B. Management Process and Organisational Behaviour
Organisational Behaviour V. G. Kondalkar 2007
Understanding Organizational Behaviour Udai Narain Pareek 2004 This
comprehensive textbook is tailored to meet the long-felt need of MBA students
for a book written primarily from an Indian perspective. It explores core
concepts and theories of organizational behaviour through managerial
applications. The book contains well-illustrated chapters on globalization and
the changing profile of employees and customers, culture and the organization,
the process of decision making and consensus building, and developing attitudes
and values. It provides in-depth coverage of issues and challenges faced by
Indian organizations in the areas of traditional culture and modern management,
emotional intelligence, the process approach to organizational behaviour, the
role of personality and leadership styles, and the roles and functions of the
individual, the team, and the organization. Also discussed are key concepts,
such as societal culture and organizations, managing work motivation, and
preventing and managing conflicts in organizations. Users will fin d this book
highly useful for its applications of theoretical concepts thorugh discussions
of individual and team behaviour from actual workplace siutations, caselets,
and illustrations. Highlights contains
Professional Ethics and Human Values A. Alavudeen 2008
Humanocracy Gary Hamel 2020-08-18 A Wall Street Journal Bestseller In a world
of unrelenting change and unprecedented challenges, we need organizations that
are resilient and daring. Unfortunately, most organizations, overburdened by
bureaucracy, are sluggish and timid. In the age of upheaval, top-down power
structures and rule-choked management systems are a liability. They crush
creativity and stifle initiative. As leaders, employees, investors, and
citizens, we deserve better. We need organizations that are bold,
entrepreneurial, and as nimble as change itself. Hence this book. In
Humanocracy, Gary Hamel and Michele Zanini make a passionate, data-driven
argument for excising bureaucracy and replacing it with something better.
Drawing on more than a decade of research and packed with practical examples,
Humanocracy lays out a detailed blueprint for creating organizations that are
as inspired and ingenious as the human beings inside them. Critical building
blocks include: Motivation: Rallying colleagues to the challenge of busting
bureaucracy Models: Leveraging the experience of organizations that have
profitably challenged the bureaucratic status quo Mindsets: Escaping the
industrial age thinking that frustrates progress Mobilization: Activating a
pro-change coalition to hack outmoded management systems and processes
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Migration: Embedding the principles of humanocracy—ownership, markets,
meritocracy, community, openness, experimentation, and paradox—in your
organization's DNA If you've finally run out of patience with bureaucratic
bullshit . . . If you want to build an organization that can outrun change . .
. If you're committed to giving every team member the chance to learn, grow,
and contribute . . . . . . then this book's for you. Whatever your role or
title, Humanocracy will show you how to launch an unstoppable movement to equip
and empower everyone in your organization to be their best and to do their
best. The ultimate prize: an organization that's fit for the future and fit for
human beings.
Fundamentals of Organizational Behavior Andrew J. DuBrin 2013-09-17
Fundamentals of Organizational Behavior: An Applied Perspective, Second Edition
examines the behavior of people in organizations. Topics covered range from
political maneuvering in organizations (office politics) to the stresses facing
people in managerial and professional positions. A conceptual framework for
organizational behavior is presented, along with numerous case illustrations
and examples from live organizational settings. This monograph consists of 14
chapters and opens with an introduction to organizational behavior and how it
is influenced by principles of human behavior. The three main subareas or
schools of management thought are discussed, together with the difference
between knowledge work and non-knowledge work; how research and theory
contribute to an understanding of organizational behavior; and the distinction
between structure and process. The following chapters explore how the meaning
of work relates to work motivation, as well as the link between work motivation
and job performance; behavioral aspects of decision making; stresses in
managerial and professional life; and political maneuvering in organizations.
Small group behavior, leadership styles, and interpersonal communications are
also considered, along with intergroup conflict and organizational
effectiveness. This book will be of interest to students, managers, and staff
specialists, as well as behavioral scientists and management theorists.
Organizational Control Sim B. Sitkin 2010-09-16 Organization scholars have long
acknowledged that control processes are integral to the way in which
organizations function. While control theory research spans many decades and
draws on several rich traditions, theoretical limitations have kept it from
generating consistent and interpretable empirical findings and from reaching
consensus concerning the nature of key relationships. This book reveals how we
can overcome such problems by synthesising diverse, yet complementary, streams
of control research into a theoretical framework and empirical tests that more
fully describe how types of control mechanisms (e.g., the use of rules, norms,
direct supervision or monitoring) aimed at particular control targets (e.g.,
input, behavior, output) are applied within particular types of control systems
(i.e., market, clan, bureaucracy, integrative). Written by a team of
distinguished scholars, this book not only sheds light on the long-neglected
phenomenon of organizational control, it also provides important directions for
future research.
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Essentials of Organizational Behavior Stephen P. Robbins 2011-06-02 ALERT:
Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus
to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab
& Mastering products exist for each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you
may need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab
& Mastering products may not be included when purchasing or renting from
companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your
purchase. Used or rental books If you rent or purchase a used book with an
access code, the access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have
to purchase a new access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased
from sellers other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong
ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase. -For one-semester undergraduate and graduate level courses in Organizational
Behavior. Concise fundamentals for students. Ultimate flexibility for
instructors. This bestselling, brief alternative for the OB course covers all
the key concepts needed to understand, predict, and respond to the behavior of
people in real-world organizations. This text also includes cutting-edge topics
and streamlined pedagogy to allow maximum flexibility in designing and shaping
your course. The eleventh edition contains expanded and updated coverage on
international issues, as well as new sections on the management of information,
safety and emotions at work, risk aversion, self-determination theory, managing
information, and downsizing. Accompanied by mymanagementlab! See the hands in
the air, hear the roar of discussion—be a rock star in the classroom.
mymanagementlab makes it easier for you to rock the classroom by helping you
hold students accountable for class preparation, and getting students engaged
in the material through an array of relevant teaching and media resources.
Visit mymanagementlab.com for more information.
Organizational Behaviour, 2 Stephen P. Robbins 2001
Organizational Behaviour: Text and Cases, 3rd Edition Kavita Singh The third
edition of Organizational Behaviour: Text and Cases offers a concise yet
comprehensive coverage of the theories that determine behaviour in
organizations. The relationship between effective organizational behaviour and
the effective functioning of an organization is established through a clear and
lucid style of presentation. With the help of necessary concepts, tools and
techniques necessary for understanding behaviour in organizations, this book
attempts to unfold human behaviour at four levels; starting from the individual
processes and moving on to the interpersonal, organizational, and change
processes. It encourages active learning through exercises, field projects and
case studies, and develops competencies that are essential for becoming
successful managers and effective employees in organizations. The three new
chapters—Career, Planning and Management; Performance and Reward Management;
and Gender Issues in Management—help readers understand organizational
behaviour in the current Indian business scenario better. KEY FEATURES •
Classroom-tested case studies pertaining to actual incidents from the workplace
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• Several examples from BPCL, HCL Technologies, Wipro, Infosys and SAP
highlighting the best practices in the industry • Caselets focusing on
behavioural issues in organizations • Field projects involving students in data
collection and analysis • Marginalia summarizing crucial points and serving as
quick references • A companion website featuring multiple-choice questions,
learning objectives, an instructor’s manual, and PowerPoint lecture slides
enabling effective presentation of concepts
500 Social Media Marketing Tips Andrew Macarthy 2018-12-28 »» Updated SPRING
2019! Always The Newest Social Media Strategy ««Struggling with social media
marketing for business? No likes, comments and clicks, no matter what you try?
Feeling overwhelmed or just don't even know where to begin? This book will
help.The key to success on social media is to build a strong and consistent
social media marketing plan: with ideas that drive brand awareness, attract
loyal customers, and help you reach your business goals - like increasing
website traffic, delivering top customer service, or making sales. And that's
what you'll learn in 500 Social Media Marketing Tips.500 Social Media Marketing
Tips is your guide to social media success for business, featuring hundreds of
actionable strategies for success on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Pinterest,
YouTube, Snapchat, and more!»» DOWNLOAD:: 500 Social Media Marketing Tips:
Essential Advice, Hints and Strategy for Business ««The goal of this book is
simple: I will show you how to build and grow a successful social media
marketing strategy for your business. Unlike other books on the subject, 500
Social Media Marketing Tips is uncluttered and concise to ensure that you'll
take away something valuable every single time you read, whether it's for five
minutes at breakfast, half an hour on your commute, or all day at the
weekend!You will learn:* Why Every Business Needs A Social Media Marketing
Strategy* The Key Foundations For Every Successful Social Media Marketing Plan*
The Most Effective Content to Share on Social Media (And How to Make It)*
Hundreds of Tips to Grow Your Audience and Succeed on All The Biggest Social
Networks: Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Snapchat, Pinterest, YouTube, and
LinkedIn.* How to Use Blogging to Underpin and Drive your Social Media
Marketing Efforts* Plus: Access to Over 250 Social Media Marketing Video
Tutorials and FREE Monthly Book Updates Forever (Kindle version only)»» Ready
to Kick Start Your Social Media Marketing? ««Join over 80,000 people are
already using 500 Social Media Marketing Tips to make the most of everything
social media has to offer your business. Download now to stop worrying and, in
no time, start seeing the benefits that a strong social media strategy can
deliver.Scroll to the top of the page and select the "buy now" button.
Organizational Behavior Fred Luthans 2011 Organisational Behavior by Fred
Luthans was one of the first mainstream organisational behavior texts on the
market and continues the tradition of being the most current and up-to-date
researched text today. Well-known author Fred Luthans is the 5th most prolific
Publisher in Academy of Management Journals and a senior research scientist
with the Gallup Organization, who continues to do research in the
organisational behavior area. The Twelfth Edition of Organisational Behavior is
ideal for instructors who take a research-based and conceptual approach to
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their OB course.
Organisational Behaviour Khushboo Pathak 2020-06-03 Organisational Behaviour by
Khushboo Pathak is a publication of the SBPD Publishing House, Agra. The book
extensively covers all major topics of Organisational Behaviour and helps the
student understand all the basics and get a good command on the subject.
Organizational Behavior Stephen P. Robbins 2013
Power and Politics in Organizations Cynthia Hardy 1995 This is a collection of
articles exploring the issue of power in relation to organizations. It asserts
that any attempt to understand the large literature on power must extend beyond
the confines of organization and management theory. The argument underlying the
volume is that broad exploration is essential because management studies of
power have been for the most part, severely constrained, tending to view power
from a functionalist perspective. In so doing issues of how power becomes
embedded in existing organizational structures, cultures, practices, rules and
regulations have been ignored.
Emotion in Organizations Stephen Fineman 2000-09-05 This Second Edition
contains key themes with all new contributors and is a completely separate work
from the first. Emotion in Organization presents original work from leading
scholars in the field, they engage with emotion as a qualitative phenomenon
which shapes and is shaped by organizational life. Examining how emotion cannot
be simply separated from thinking, judgment, decision-making and other socalled rational organizational processes, the book challenges us to build a
passionate theory of organizations. The introduction reviews the expansion of
organizational emotion studies and their appeal to several social-scientific
disciplines. Divided into four parts, the book reveals through stories,
interview
Introduction to Organisational Behaviour Michael Butler 2011-01-27 Ideal for
anyone studying an introductory module in organisational behaviour,
Introduction to Organisational Behaviour is a rigorous critique of all
essential organisational behaviour topics. A comprehensive book with extensive
accompanying online resources makes this a must-have package for anyone wanting
to understand the theory and practice of organisational behaviour. Practitioner
case studies, supporting video interviews where solutions and approaches are
discussed, review questions at the end of every chapter make this an essential
resource. Covering organisational behaviour in the context of individuals,
groups and teams and managing organisations as well as the importance of
organisational structures and emerging issues, Introduction to Organisational
Behaviour gives understanding and guidance on the full spectrum of
organisational behaviour issues. Supported by extensive online resources
including video interviews, clips of key skills lecture slides, additional
tutorial activities and a test bank of multiple choice questions make this a
truly integrated print and electronic learning package.
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Managing Cultural Diversity Silvio De Bono 2011
Management Process And Organisational Behaviour Amrik Singh & N. Kumar Sudan
2003-01-01 The Most Encouraging Response To Our Book Management Process And
Organisational Behaviour, Prompted Us To Expand The Management Horizons And
Approach The Subject From Various Angle And Various View-Points In Depth And
Exhaustive Manner.Organisational Behaviour Is The Study Of Individual And Group
Behaviour In Work Settings. This Study, Complex As It Is, Has Acquired New
Dimensions With The Dynamic Social And Technological Changes Of The Past Two
Decades. Changing Demographics, Cultural Diversity, More Educated Work Force
And Awareness Of Rights And Privileges Have Prompted A New Look At The Entire
Organization Structure And Systems. This Book Has Been Prepared To Cover
Extensively Various Facets Both Micro As Well As Macro Of The Field
Organisational Behaviour. The Language Of Presentation Is Highly Communicative
So That It Become Interesting And Comprehensive.The Matter Contained In The
Book Has Been Organized Along The Context Of Definition Of The Field Of
Organizational Behaviour Which Involves The Individual Behaviour And The
Factors Which Affect Such Behaviour, Group Behaviour And Group Dynamics
Relative To Individuals Within The Group And The Group Interface With The
Organisation And The Structure Of Organization Itself.
Organizational Behavior, eBook, Global Edition Stephen P. Robbins 2018-08-07
For undergraduate and graduate courses in organizational behavior. Help
students apply OB concepts The world’s most successful Organizational Behavior
textbook provides the research you want, in the language your students
understand. This text makes current, relevant research come alive for readers.
The 18th Edition reflects the most recent research and business events within
the field of organizational behavior, while maintaining its hallmark features - a clear writing style, cutting-edge content, and intuitive pedagogy. There’s
a reason why Robbins’s textbooks have educated millions of students and have
been translated into 20 languages -- and it’s because of a commitment to
provide engaging, cutting-edge material that helps students understand and
connect with organizational behaviour. The full text downloaded to your
computer With eBooks you can: search for key concepts, words and phrases make
highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends eBooks are
downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the Bookshelf
(available as a free download), available online and also via the iPad and
Android apps. Upon purchase, you will receive via email the code and
instructions on how to access this product. Time limit The eBooks products do
not have an expiry date. You will continue to access your digital ebook
products whilst you have your Bookshelf installed.
Organizational Behaviour Nancy Langton 2018-03-30 Note : You are purchasing a
standalone product; MyLab Management does not come packaged with this content.
Students, if interested in purchasing this title with MyLab Management, ask
your instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors,
contact your Pearson representative for more information. Organizational
Behaviour, Eighth Canadian edition, is truly a Canadian product. While it draws
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upon the strongest aspects of its American cousin, it expresses its own vision
and voice. It provides the context for understanding organizational behaviour
(OB) in the Canadian workplace and highlights the many Canadian contributions
to the field. Subject matter reflects the broad multicultural flavour of Canada
and also highlights the roles of women and visible minorities in the workplace.
Examples reflect the broad range of organizations in Canada: large, small,
public and private sector, unionized and non-unionized. If you would like to
purchase both the physical text and MyLab Management, search for: 0134860802 /
9780134860800 Organizational Behaviour: Concepts, Controversies, Applications,
Eighth Canadian Edition Plus NEW MyManagementLab with Pearson eText -- Access
Card Package, 8/e Package consists of: 0134645855 / 9780134645858
Organizational Behaviour: Concepts, Controversies, Applications, Eighth
Canadian Edition, 8/e 0134882458 / 9780134882451 MyManagement with Pearson
eText -- Standalone Access Card -- for Organizational Behaviour: Concepts,
Controversies, Applications, Eighth Canadian Edition, 8/e
Organizational Behavior Don Hellriegel 2001 New edition of a text that reflects
the latest thinking and practices for use in foundation organizational behavior
courses. Hellriegal and Richard W. Woodman of Texas A&M U., and John W. Slocum,
Jr. of Southern Methodist U. present 18 chapters that cover individual, group
and interpersonal, and organizational processes. The accompanying CD-ROM con
Organizational Behaviour and Human Resource Management Carolina Machado
2017-10-26 This book focuses on strategic and operational human resources,
giving the reader the core curriculum of subjects usually presented in an MBA
program specialized in organizational behaviour and human resource management.
The topics covered can be applied to a variety of real world business
situations. This book aims to contribute to the growth and development of
individuals in a competitive and global economy, by covering the latest
developments in the field of human resources management. Innovative practices
and theories as well as the current policies and practices of HRM are described
in this book.
The Practice of Management Peter Drucker 2012-07-26 This classic volume
achieves a remarkable width of appeal without sacrificing scientific accuracy
or depth of analysis. It is a valuable contribution to the study of business
efficiency which should be read by anyone wanting information about the
developments and place of management, and it is as relevant today as when it
was first written. This is a practical book, written out of many years of
experience in working with managements of small, medium and large corporations.
It aims to be a management guide, enabling readers to examine their own work
and performance, to diagnose their weaknesses and to improve their own
effectiveness as well as the results of the enterprise they are responsible
for.
Organizational Behavior, Student Value Edition Stephen P. Robbins 2016-01-06
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